
  AGENDA ITEM # ________ 

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
District Business Office 

 
TO:  Dr. Mike Riggle 
  Hillarie Siena   
 
FROM: Kimberly Ptak      
 
DATE: May 2, 2011 
 
RE: DISCUSSION/ACTION:  GBN TRUCK BID 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

1.  It is recommended that the Board of Education reject the following bids for a Glenbrook 
North pick-up truck.  Glenbrook North originally bid a ¾ ton pick –up truck to be used 
for snow plowing and other grounds work.  Since the price of a 1 ton pick-up truck, the 
same truck being bid for Glenbrook South, is now estimated to be very close in price to a 
¾ ton truck, it is recommended that GBN purchase a 1 ton truck instead of the ¾ ton 
truck originally bid. 

 
 BID RESULTS – GBN TRUCK 

Bredemann Ford  $21,741 
Badger Truck   $21,801 
Freeway Ford Sterling  $22,198 
Bill Stasek Chevrolet  $22,398 
NW Ford Truck Center $22,542 

 
Estimate   $35,000  (note the estimate includes the snow plow) 

 
 

2.  Bids are being opened on Monday May 2, 2011 at 10am for a 1 ton pick-up truck.  These 
results will be shared at the May 2, 2011 board meeting.  It is estimated that the 1 ton 
truck will be within $2K of the price of the ¾ ton truck. 
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